
 

 

PENNSAUKEN TOWNSHIP 

ZONING BOARD 

 

The Zoning board meeting 
scheduled for July 3rd at 6:30pm in 
the Municipal building has been 
canceled since there are no 
applicants scheduled for a public 
hearing or work session.  

 

Thank you, 

Daniela Tavarez Martinez 

Planning & Zoning Coordinator 


